
   

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 12th September 
 
Dear families, 
 
It has been good to see students moving towards a normal routine, with Year 12 and 13 spending more time in 
Fitzharrys, Year 11 and 7 back in school and Years 8, 9 and 10 working from home. Tomorrow is the turn of Year 10 
to join the Year 11s for in school learning and we can’t wait to see them. It will be the turn of Year 9 on Thursday and 
Year 8 on Friday. 
 
We have updated our website to include links for students working from home tomorrow. Please find the links for 
Wednesday here:  
 
Timetables and work for this week - John Mason School 
 
Without our normal facilities, our food service was difficult today. I’d like to thank our catering staff, who worked 
well beyond their shifts, and staff who went to Tesco’s to collect sandwiches, going out of their way to ensure all 
students were fed. We are increasing our capacity for tomorrow. 
 
We understand how frustrating it is for students to be forced to work from home. I’d like to thank our teachers for 
their efforts to make sure resources are high quality and linked to the work being completed in school (while moving 
between venues and with very little workspace). 
 
Finally, I want to thank you. The whole JMS team has been grateful for your warm messages of support and 
encouragement. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Alastair West 
Headteacher 
John Mason School 

https://www.johnmason.oxon.sch.uk/students-and-parents/plans-for-working-from-home/

